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Second teen charged in Hiawatha burglary
(KNZA)--A second Hiawatha teenager has been charged in connection with the
burglary of a Hiawatha liquor store in May.

A criminal complaint filed in Brown County District Court charges 18-year-old
Dalton Enke with one count each of burglary, felony criminal damage to property
and  misdemeanor theft.

A preliminary hearing for Enke is set for August 7.

Co-defendant, 19-year-old Michael Fetty, also faces the same charges .  A
preliminary hearing for Fetty is now set for September 18.

Fetty and Enke are accused of breaking into Henry’s Retail Liquor, located in the
12-hundred block of Oregon Street, early May 23rd and stealing liquor. 

The pair were charged following an investigation by the Hiawatha Police
Department.

Both remain free on bond.
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